
Dear Honorable Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
It is with great alarm that I am writing you to oppose HB4005 that apparently has been 
introduced into committee. I can't understand how anyone could think this bill is a good 
idea except criminals who want easy prey. Please do anything in your power to oppose 
this bill becoming law, for the sake of all law-abiding Oregon citizens. We are assured 
by the United States Constitution, 2nd Amendment that our right to bear arms will not be 
infringed. This is a blatant attempt to do just that. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Steve Campbell 
 


